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‘Nurturing a community of visible learners and empowering them to strive for continuous growth’ 

 
9th April, 2020, 

RE: LEARNING FROM HOME TERM 2 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

I write to provide you with an update about the Covid-19 situation and our school.  

 

 

We have been preparing continuous learning for students to work remotely from home, through their learning packs.  Teachers will 

continue to connect through Google Classrooms from 28/4/2020 with their students.  

Don’t forget that the NSW Department of Education website- ‘Learning from Home’ hub provides information and resources for 

parents to support students who are learning from home. This is being regularly updated. 

 https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/curriculum/learning-from-home 

Our teachers will be communicating with student online using Google Classrooms throughout the school day but may not be able to 

respond immediately to students. They will inform students of how they will communicate and when. We would like our students to 

check in with their teacher and share their learning. Teachers will be providing feedback. 

We also have many of our staff working from home on most days. As directed, we only have skeleton 

staff rostered on to work from the school site. As a result, your teacher may be making phone calls 

to you using “No Caller ID”. If you receive a call from No Caller ID between 9am-3pm it may be your 

child’s teachers.  

Our school will also continue classes for essential workers and parents wishing to send their child to school; but there will be a 

number of staff changes. Students will be supervised completing their learning packs. No new or different material is presented at 

school.  

Consistent with current guidelines, students and staff who are unwell with respiratory illness 

should remain at home until symptoms resolve. In accordance with our current practice, if any 

student becomes unwell we will implement our infection control guidelines. Parents will be 

contacted and asked to pick up their child from school. 

Have a happy and safe Easter and please remember to stay home and enjoy the time with your 

families. We will see you back online on Tuesday 28th April 2020.  

Regards, 

Mrs Dee Taylor  

Principal  

 

 

Next term, our school will continue with online learning from Tuesday 28th April. Please regularly check 

SchoolStream App for any further updates.  

 

 

TERM 2 – LEARNING PACKS 

PICK UP DAY  

MONDAY 27TH APRIL 2020  

Between 9.00am and 3.00pm  

Please come to the HALL  

Packs will be available from 

this space.  

 

 

 

 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/curriculum/learning-from-home

